
Overview of the Draft Energy Plan by Richard Heinemann 
 
Public Comment  
Jon Becker – indicated he worked on a large grant and worked on climate change.  He 
talked about the county’s framework – for climate emission reduction (information is 
attached to Legistar.)  
 
Richard Heinemann - reviewed the energy plan. 
 
There was general discussion that this item would be referred to the December meeting 
and that in the meantime – SMC members should email edits, questions directly to 
Richard Heinemann. 
 


